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K-15 (K-9) Speed Limit Lowered around Linn 
 

After reviewing the results of a traffic study of the area and with the support of the 

community of Linn KDOT has resolved to reduce the speed limit from 65 to 55 mph beginning 

just south of the K-15/Horizon Circle intersection then north to a point just north of the K-15/1st 

St. /8th Rd intersection encompassing all four intersections providing access to Linn.  

In addition to lowering the speed limit, KDOT will provide temporary speed trailers at 

each end of the reduced speed zone to assist motorists in adjusting to the 55 mph speed limit. 

KDOT anticipates the 55 mph signing will be posted and the speed trailers set in place by Friday, 

March 23, 2012, weather permitting. 
 

#### 
 
 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the Bureau of Transportation Information, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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